
 

 

 

 

QUALIFICATION TO PARTICIPATE 
 
The Railway Emergency Response training scheduled for June 2-6, 2025, and September 

8-12, 2025, in Maple Ridge B.C. will involve both classroom and field activities. Some of the 
field activities will require the ability to wear air packs while in encapsulated suits, climbing railcars 
and tank trailers and performing response tasks such as moving response materials and applying 
them in scenarios involving leaking containers/vessels. 

 
As part of the registration process, it is acknowledged that (PRINT STUDENT NAME) 

         does not have any restrictions which 
would prevent them from participating in the above activities. * 

 

Organization Sponsoring Student:         

 
Person Approving Student Participation:        

 

Title:             

 
Date:             

 

*NOTE: If there are any special considerations or circumstances, they should be clarified by 
contacting the Railway Association of Canada before the registration package is completed. 

 

FORM SUBMITTAL: Please fill out the form and return it via email to Brianna Bowman at 
bbowman@railcan.ca  
 

mailto:bbowman@railcan.ca

